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Foundation Newsletter: January 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for all of your support last term with home learning, your contributions to 
Tapestry, your support for our Nativity and all of your help at Forest Schools. Thank 
you also for all of your kind words and gifts. We hope you all had a restful Christmas 
and are looking forward to an exciting new term and new year! 
 
The Big Science Party: 
We would like to invite you to join us for our next big learning event which will be the 

‘Big Science’ party, an afternoon of hands on scientific experiments on Monday 
February 10th at 2pm.  
 
Forest Schools: 
We will be continuing our Forest Schools sessions this term on Tuesdays. As always, 
we will be looking for parent helpers to support us in the visits. We really value the 
help of the parents who play an integral part in our Forest School learning and we 
would ask that you sign up to help if you can on the sheets on the door. Thank you for 
your ongoing support in this. Please find the dates below for next half term’s sessions 
(the first session will be for both Lions and Tigers together). 
 

 

Tigers Lions 

Tues 14th January  Tues 14th January 

Tues 28th January Tues 4th February 

 
 
Reading:  

We will now be visiting the library each week on Thursdays. 
 
Rather than specifying a day when we will send their phonics Read Write Inc book 
home, we will be sending the book home to share when we have completed the 
learning cycle in school so that the children are really confident reading the book and 
can show you how fabulous they are. This may not be on the same day each week. 
 
Please return your child’s wallet and book once they have shared the reading book 
with you at least twice so that we can then send home the new book. We will try to 
ensure that your child brings home one book a week to share with you, this may be 
their Read, Write Inc book or alternatively an appropriate banded book. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 

 

The Foundation Team 


